
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Fire/EMS Advisory Board 

TAKE NOTICE that the Currituck County Fire/EMS Advisory Board has 
changed the location of the June 24,2024 meeting from the EOC Meeting Room of 
the Public Safety Building, 125 College Way, Barco, North Carolina, to the Corolla 
Pine Island Fire Station located at 470 Ocean Trail. 

This the 25th day of April, 2024. 

Crissy Daneker 
Secretary of the Board 
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